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Janzen, Heather

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Jason Meginbir - Provincial Approach to Homelessness - Application 
for Emergency Residential Shelter - 1701 Idylwyld Drive N - CK 4355-023-006 x 750-6

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2023 5:28 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Jason Meginbir ‐ Provincial Approach to Homelessness ‐ Application for Emergency 
Residential Shelter ‐ 1701 Idylwyld Drive N ‐ CK 4355‐023‐006 x 750‐6 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Friday, November 17, 2023 ‐ 17:27 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Friday, November 17, 2023 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Jason 

Last Name: Meginbir 

Phonetic spelling of first and/or last name: May-Gin-Ber 

Phone Number :  

Email:  

Address:  Avenue C north 

Neighbourhood: Mayfair 

City: Saskatoon 

Province: Saskatchewan 

Postal Code:  
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What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: Proposed Emergency Residential Shelter 

Comments: 
As a long-time resident of the neighborhood, it is troubling that city council is looking to put an emergency shelter in 
our neighborhood. This part of Mayfair is already plagued with transient people that go through any area that is not 
locked in order to steal what they can. Every one of my neighbors has issues with theft and dangerous 
confrontations in much more regularity than should be acceptable. Most neighbors have locks on their alley gates, to 
help thwart some of these issues, though is still not enough.  
As with every neighborhood that emergency shelters are put in, this behavior tends to increase, and would make 
this neighborhood unsafe and one I would not feel comfortable raising a family in.  
 
This is now on top of the fact that city council is trying to change Avenue C to bike traffic which will take away our 
already limited street parking. Though I do like that the bike lanes are being put on a non-artery roadway, our 
parking is still important.  

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




